
From: HOPWA_Updates <HOPWA_Updates@hud.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 10:40 AM 

_______________________________________________________________

 

To: HOPWA-L@HUDLIST.HUD.GOV 
Subject: Updated Memo for Use of HOPWA Grant Funds for Participation at the 2024 HOPWA 
Institute

Updated Memo for Use of HOPWA Grant Funds for Participation at the 2024 HOPWA Institute

The Office of HIV/AIDS Housing (OHH) has updated the memo to provide more information on how 
Housing Opportunities for Persons With AIDS (HOPWA) funds can be used to pay for the HOPWA 
Institute participation. In addition, FAQs have been added on the HOPWA Institute page on 
HUD.gov.

If you have questions about participation in the 2024 HOPWA Institute, please contact OHH by 
email at HOPWA@hud.gov.

Housing is a structural intervention in ending the HIV epidemic in the United States. 
Each year, HOPWA ensures housing stability for more than 100,000 American households that are 
low-income and living with HIV. 
Want to know more about HOPWA? Go to 
https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/comm_planning/hopwa
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